Sokolowski, Rosana

Subject: FW: Rocky Reach and Rock Island TDG GAPs

From: Irle, Pat (ECY) [mailto:PIRLA61@ECY.WA.GOV]
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 3:04 PM

To: Frantz, Waikele M.

Subject: Rocky Reach and Rock Island TDG GAPs

Hi, Waikele —

| understand the fish spill season begins tomorrow and Chelan PUD would like to begin spill at Rocky Reach and Rock
Island dams at that time. This should be acceptable, as we only see a minor item on the GAPS, which we plan to discuss
a minor item in the GAPs at our meeting on April 14™. At that time we expect to be able to provide formal approval.
Until then, this email should serve as informal approval for the GAPs.

Sincerely,

Pat Irle

Hydropower Projects Manager
Department of Ecology
Washington State

(509) 454-7864



